
Thursday, January 19, 2012 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
ASB Announcements 
For tomorrows rally, ASB would like to encourage each of the classes to wear their class color.  Freshmen – green, 
Sophomores – white, Juniors – silver or gray, and Seniors – light blue. 
 
HHS Winter Rally will be held this Friday, January 20.  Please refer to the schedule below. 

Period 1 7:45 - 8:28 
Period 2 8:33 - 9:16 
Break  9:16 - 9:28 
Period 3 9:33 -10:16 
Period 4 10:21-11:04 
Period 5 11:09-12:42 

Rally A: Freshman & Juniors  11:10-11:49 
Rally B: Sophomores & Seniors 12:05-12:42 
Lunch  12:42-1:25 
Period 6 1:30 - 2:13 
Period 7 2:18 - 3:01 
 

 
Students 
Attention all Freshmen and Sophomores who ended the first semester on a positive note: This means those of you who 
have been academically successful in your classes meeting the requirements to receive the off-campus/early release 
reward for second semester due to being a student in “good standing” with acceptable attendance, discipline, and 
academic grades/GPA. You should have received your incentive permission slip from you 5th period teacher this week.  
Please remember to turn in your parent permission slip to your 5th period teacher by next Wednesday, January 25th in 
order to participate in the release from campus lunch incentive.  No students on the incentive list will be allowed to leave 
campus with out the signed permission slip on file and received by Jan. 25th.  
Congratulations on your outstanding academic success!! 
 
Freshmen, Sophomores, and Juniors:  you have the opportunity to attend the Inauguration of 2013 in Washington D.C.  
Anyone interested in attending this trip please see Ms. Revious in Rm. 103 for further information.  A parent meeting 
about the trip will be held on Thursday, 1/19 in the library at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Human Services Partnership Academy is accepting students for the 2012/13 school year.  If you are interested in a family 
atmosphere, service learning for college applications, and college visits, this is the place to be.  Pick up applications from 
Ms. Farrah in the Guidance Office. 
  
Yearbook is looking for best friend pictures.  Please submit pictures by January 20th to hhsyearbook_2012@yahoo.com, 
or bring to Rm. 257 at break. 
 
Bullpup Tennis will begin Monday, 1/23 from 3:30 – 5:30 p.m.   Meet the coach at the courts.  Bring your clearance card 
with you! 
 
There will be an “S” Club meeting today at lunch in Rm. 204.  Bring $3 for pizza and water.  Come quickly because there 
will be a lot to discuss. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcome to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 
 
Attention CSF Members – please join us for a lunch meeting on Thursday, 1/26.  Bring $3 for lunch!! 
 
Staff 
Recommendations for incoming sophomores and juniors for 2012/13 school year are being accepted.  Please read the 
criteria when recommending students.  Forms are in your mailbox and can be returned to E. Payoyo.  Thank you for your 
cooperation in advance.  

Caring 
“The most important thing in any relationship is not what you get but what you 
give…In any case, the giving of love is an education in itself.” – Eleanor Roosevelt 
 

Compare – All the ways they are alike 
 


